

LIBERTY ELEMENTARY NEWSLETTER

May 2017

5/4

5/4

5/18

5/18

5/18

5/19

5/22

5/22

C.L.A.S.S. Lifeskills for May: Cooperation & Pride

FIELD DAY

Our annual Field Day will take place on Friday, May 19th. **If any parent would like to volunteer to help us on this day, please call the school office to sign up.** Many parent volunteers are needed to help make this day a fun and successful event for our students. As a reminder, parents who are coming to watch our field day, must remain in the bleachers. Parents may not be on the field unless they have signed up with the office to be a volunteer. This is for student safety. We appreciate your cooperation with this matter.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Student Council to M.U. Rec Center

Gavhart's class trip

5/4	PTO Meeting 6:30
5/5	ISTEP ends
5/8	Art Club after school
5/9	Corner Market at UCHS 3:30-6:30
5/9	UCCCJSD Board Mtg. 7:00
5/10	LES Spelling Bee Gr. 3-5
5/10	Cake with Student Council 5:30
5/11	Kindergarten Field Trip
5/11	Unified Olympics
5/11	PTO Bowling Fundraiser
5/12	Sustarsic's Muffins with Moms 9:30
5/12	Drudy's Muffins with Moms 8:30
5/12	Beck's Mom's Day Program 8:30
5/12	Ashbrook's Mom's Day Program 9:00
5/12	McCashland's Mom's Day Program 9:00
5/12	4 th grade to Levi Coffin house
5/15	B.O.G.O. Book Fair begins!
5/16	1st Gr to C.O.P.F.

2nd Gr to Bath State Bank

Hensley's class play 9:00

Field Day

Last Student Day

5th Grade Awards/Recognition

School Pride Rally- wear blue T-shirts

5th GRADE AWARDS & Recognition Program

This year we will honor our fifth graders with an Awards & Recognition Program which will be held Thursday, May 18th at 1:30 p.m. in the school cafeteria. Parents are invited and encouraged to attend. Additional information is being sent home with 5th grade students today. Reservations are requested.

Lost And Found

Please check the box in the front lobby if your student has misplaced clothing, shoes, lunch boxes, anything. Our lost and found box is full! Anything that is left after the last student day will be taken to the Clothes Closet.

End of Year Testing

With the last month of school, we still have many things of importance going on that require good student attendance. Our end-of-year assessments, such as ISTEP and mCLASS have already begun. These assessments include all students, K-5. These assessments are very important as they show what kind of academic growth each child has made this school year. Please make sure to have your child at school, on time, and well rested.

LAST DAY

May 22, 2017 will be the last student day for this school year. The first day of school next fall will be August 9, 2017.